
Deansgrange Medical Centre 
2, Clonkeen Road 

Deansgrange, Blackrock 
Co. Dublin 

Tel (01) 2892116  
email: info@deansgrangemedical.ie 

Dr Paul Gregan, Dr Elaine Donnelly, Dr Emer Fahy, Dr Deirdre Walsh, Dr Aislinn Mc Donnell 
 

10/1/22 
 
Dear Principal, 
 
We are contacting you to let you know of a ‘pop up’ Covid Booster Vaccine 
Clinic, this coming Wednesday, January 12th in Deansgrange. Due to a 
surplus of vaccine we are in a position to be able to offer the booster to the 
wider community. This clinic is open to anyone 16 years or older.  We held a 
similar clinic last week with positive feedback & requests from some local 
schools & students to repeat it. Please feel free to let your student population 
know about this this clinic. 
 
 

What: Covid Booster Clinic 
Where: Kill O the Grange COI Church Parish Centre (beside SuperValu) 

When: Wednesday Jan 12th, 2-5pm 
How: 'walk-in', no appointment needed 

Who: anyone over 16 years who is  
3 months since last vaccine or 3 months since Covid infection  

By: staff of Deansgrange Medical Centre 
Bring: PPS number & Covid Cert 

Pfizer Vaccine for all regardless of previous vaccine 
Covid Certs will be updated by HSE following vaccination 

 
 

We are very grateful to the parish of Kill O the Grange who have offered us 
their facilities and are supporting us to get our community vaccinated.  
For more information see www.deansgrangemedicalcentre.ie   
 
Please phone us to speak to one of the doctors if you have any queries. (01) 
2892116. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Dr Paul Gregan 
Dr Elaine Donnelly 
Dr Emer Fahy 
Dr Aislinn Mc Donnell 
Dr Deirdre Walsh  


